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Your response was thoroughly reviewed and it was concluded that there were not
sufficient bases provided to warrant any changes in the rating of these sections.

In summary, we felt the report, our meeting, and your response letter resulted in
a constructive assessment of the performa.ce at Oyster Creek and provided a
thorough understanding of extensive corrective actions and improvements undertaken
since September 30, 1987,

Your cooperation is apnreciated.

Sincerely,

Or{ginal Signed By

WILLIAL T, RUSSELL
William T, Russell
Regional Administrator

Enclosures:
1. Systematic Assessment of Licensee Performance Amended (SALP) Report No.
50-219/86-99

2. NRC Region I Letter, W. T. Russell to P, B, Fiedler dated February 12, 1988
3.,  March 3, 1988 SALP Management Meeting Attendees

4. GPU Letter from P. R, Clark dated Apri) 4, 1988

. SALP Board Report Errata Sheets

cc w/encls:

P. Fiedler, Vice President ard Director
M. Laggart, BWR Licensing Manager
Licensing Manager, Oyster Creek
Chairman Zech

Commissioner Roberts

Commissioner Bernthal

Commissioner Carr

Commissioner Rogers

K. Abraham, PAD, RI (11 copies)

Public Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector

State of New Jersey
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